Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 3:06 PM

To: ‘Eric Kirkegaard'

Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Winton Valero (RO3188) - Report Extension
Eric,

Your extension request for the two reports to June 30, 2017 is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Eric Kirkegaard [mailto:Erick@dmi-emk.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 1:58 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: Winton Valero (RO3188) - Report Extension

Hi Keith,

As we discussed, we have provided the responsible party, Mr. Oscar Quiambao, drafts of the three reports required by
ACDEH. As Mr. Quiambao is currently reviewing the reports, | am requesting an extension until June 30, 2017 for
submittal of 1) Station Upgrades Report documenting excavation work, and 2) Station Demolition Report providing
documentation of waste-oil tank removal activities. The Site Conceptual Model report will be submitted by the
requested date of July 24, 2017.

Thank you,

Eric Kirkegaard, VP

DMI-EMK Environmental Services, Inc.
1056 East Meta Street, #101

Ventura, CA 93001

Office: (805) 653-0633

Fax: (805) 653-0266

Cell:  (805) 766-3286
Erick@dmi-emk.com




